

## ENGR. CHRISTOPHER V. MORALES

Regional Director Department of Tourism MIMAROPA Region 2nd Flr The New DOT Bldg., 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue Brgy. Bel-Air II, Makati City

## Dear Director Morales:

This pertains to the meeting of the Technical Working Group (TWG) on Water Resource Management which took place on March 22, 2021 via Zoom platform. The meeting was called for to formulate the MIMAROPA La Niña Action Plan as proposed by NEDA and DENR MIMAROPA.

Relative thereto, it was agreed by the TWG to have a continual updating and consolidation of La Niña-related Projects/Programs/Activities (PPAs) from member agencies to complete the La Niña Action Plan (see Annex A and B). In view of this, we are humbly requesting your inputs using the template provided herewith. We appreciate your submission on or before May 16, 2021 through email address pfmscdd2016@gmail.com.

We are looking forward to your usual cooperation. Thank you very much.

Very Truly Yours,

"For and in the absence of the Regional Executive Director"

VICENTE B. TUDDAO, Jr. Ph.D., CESO IV Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services



Website: https://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph Email: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph